
From: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
To: Tiffini Flynn Forslund; *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: RE: Tiffini Flynn Forslund 534 St Albans St N 55104
Date: Tuesday, June 17, 2025 1:34:55 PM
Attachments: image001.png

Per the voicemail left for you at 10:13 am, this was rescheduled to July 8th via phone between 9 and
11 am.
 
Noting that your Council Public Hearing will be the next day, July 9th at 3:30 should you wish to
contest whatever the recommendation is at the July 8th hearing.
 
Thank you,
Joanna
 

Joanna Zimny
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
Legislative Hearing Office
Pronouns: she/her/hers
Saint Paul City Hall
Suite 310
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8585 
joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us
www.StPaul.gov 

 
 
 
 
 
From: Tiffini Flynn Forslund <tiffiniflynnmn@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 17, 2025 10:40 AM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: Tiffini Flynn Forslund 534 St Albans St N 55104

 
I missed the call twice this morning. I am teaching summer school. I even called trying to not
miss my turn. I was 5 th in cue. I left a message for Marsha Mormon. 
 
Please advise. 

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone
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